
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                           March 8, 2016 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Elaine Rollins, Cory Wohlrab, Jeff Hanson 
 
Public Attendance:  Chenoa Franz, Megan Franz 
 
Public Input: Megan brought a picture of a Basketball Court for park improvement since the tennis court is too much 
money. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the February meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: A permit for Summit Ridge to build a deck was reviewed.   Jeff made a motion to allow the variance of 2 feet to 
allow deck to be at 70 ft. from roadway centerline.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried.  A building permit for 
Larry Firlus to build an Ag. Hay shed was reviewed.  Cory made a motion to accept the permit as presented.  Jeff Hanson 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  
 
Old Business: Ed talked to Lawyer Curan about the road closings.  We need to provide legal descriptions of the 3 roads 
and owners bordering these roads. 
 
New Business: Improvements for the town park were discussed.  This includes getting bids for basketball court (1/2 
court), new counters in bathroom and shelter, electrical upgrades, plumbing upgrades, painting, and new picnic tables.   
 
Road Maintenance: Preparing for patching as the weather continues to stay warm. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.                                                    
Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:34 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 

 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


